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17th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Brown Bear Class 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Stephenson will be leaving us at the end of this term, as she 
has secured a teaching post at another school.  Mrs Stephenson will start her new job at a school 
that is closer to her home.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Stephenson for all she has done whilst working at 
Bearwood, particularly as EYFS lead and English subject lead.  I am sure you will join me in 
wishing Mrs Stephenson the best of luck in her new school. 
 
Your child’s new teacher will be Mrs Johnson, and she will be joining us straight after Easter.  Mrs 
Johnson is a strong, very experienced and highly knowledgeable teacher, particularly in the 
foundation stage.  She will be our new EYFS Lead.  She will be coming in to meet the children 
over the next two weeks.  Mrs Johnson will also be meeting with Mrs Stephenson and Mrs Haden 
to ensure a smooth transition for Brown Bear Class and the rest of the foundation stage.  You will 
of course all get to meet her when you bring your children into school after Easter.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Ms F Alder 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 


